
302 John A. Butler Wall Sign Ideas 

(prepared by city staff with the applicant’s images) 

 

 

The image to the right shows 
the former business sign on 
building. The new sign 
location will be on the same 
wall. The sign will have two 
business names—there are 
two separate suites/offices in 
the building.  The business 
owners are working with a 
local sign company on the 
horizontal and vertical 
layouts below to determine 
costs.  They also welcome the 
Commission’s input for how 
they fit within the overall 
context and character of 
downtown. 

 

Horizontal layout. 

Vertical 
layout. 


